
 East Kentwood High School
6230 Kalamazoo Ave *Kentwood, MI  49508

Questions? Contact Ross Martin at martin-umpire@sbcglobal.net 

Register Online
USA Softball National Umpire School 

 Hotel Reservations
https://bit.ly/4gqJ291

The USA Softball National Umpire School is coming to West Michigan in
2025! Join us on February 22 and 23, 2025 at East Kenwood High School.

The cost is $125.00 per participant. Online and mail in (USA Softball of MI
Office) registrations are accepted. 

Each instructor is experienced with boundless knowledge of the game of
softball from USA Softball National and State staff. Each participant will

receive classroom instruction as well as on-field (gym) drills. 

A hospitality room will be hosted at the hotel on Friday, February 21. Join
us to meet your instructions and fellow umpires. 


